To
From
Date

Subject

April 26, 2024

DEPARTMENT OF WATER

TOWN OF HEMPSTEAD

Marle Jerome, Office of the Town Clerk

Commissioner John Reinhardt, Department of Water

FOIL #2024001972 - 193 Fenimore Avenue, Uniondale, NY

In response to the above referenced FOIL, please be advised that for the above address, there are no
current violations as of the date of writing this memo.

However, on 9/18/23 $406.32 was transferred to taxes as a special assessment.

Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us.
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John L. Reinhardt
Commissioner




TOWN OF HEMPSTEAD
DEPARTMENT OF
BUILDINGS

One Washington Street, Flempstead, NY 11550 DANIEL LEO
Office: 516.489,5000 Fax; 516. 483.1573 DEPUTY COMMISSICNER

April 9, 2024

Re: FOIL# 2024001972

In response to your FOIL request received, we have completed our violation / complaints search of the
subject FOIL. Currently, there are no open or pending violations or assessments, However, there has not
been a recent inspection, so this cannot be construed as a certification of compliance.

FOR PERMIT INFORMATION
ALL THE REQUESTED INFORMATION IS AVAILABLE IN PERMIT FILES
An official PERMIT SEARCH listing for status of permit/card files records, C/O, applications on the
subject location is available in person (open to the public, at the above address) for a fee of $40.00 per
location, Commercial properties require a blank check.
Thereafter, you may view/copy files from our kiosk from entering permit numbers.

OR

You may also visit Hempsteadny.viewpointcloud.com / Certificate Search
For all permit searches / Download of plans.

This FOIL is now completed.

I hope this information is helpful to you.

Please be advise we do not maintain environmental/ health records.
Very truly yours,

Building Depariment
FOIL Division



